
 

 

 

 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 

 
 

 
 

25 March 2019 
 

 

Dear Residents, 

 

I’m sure most of you are aware of this unfortunate incident when an envelope 
containing a R1000 prize disappeared.  Despite all the efforts by Residents and 
staff, the money hasn’t been found.  This has created unhappiness and suspicion 
and left a very bad taste in everybody’s mouth. 

 

It’s a sad business for anybody to lose R1000.  We sincerely regret this incident and 
our sympathies go out to Robin Davey.  She has made certain suggestions to me.  
Two of them require consideration by Management and those have been 
communicated to the Village Manager.  A third requires action by your ResCom 
and we had already decided on certain changes to avoid it happening again. 

 

Prize winners in the 100 Club Draw will in future not receive cash in an envelope.  
Instead they will receive a voucher with their name and the amount of the prize in 
an envelope.  They can then, in due course present that to the Treasurer, together 
with their banking details, for payment by EFT.  Further details of the process will 
be announced shortly. 

 

Hennie du Preez 
ResCom Chairman 
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